
GBK Church re-opening 
 

We have been given the go-ahead to open from the NEC. There will be limitations on 

numbers and other controls. These are in place to protect all those who may wish to use 

our building to worship. 

These controls are listed below: 

1. Social distancing – 2m separation  

2. Mandatory wearing of face-covering (not visor) 

3. One-way system in place 

4. Government guidance includes a request for names of attendees to be recorded 

to assist ‘track and trace’ if required.  You will need to register as you enter, name 

and phone number– mandatory 

a. This information will be kept for 21 days (then destroyed) 

5. You will need to use hand sanitiser as you enter and when you leave 

6. You will be required to clean the toilet seat after use (wipes will be provided)  

7. There will be NO ACCESS to the UPPER floors 

8. There will be no communal Bibles or Hymnals available 

a. You can bring your bibles  

9. Singing and music are only permitted for small groups of professional and non-

professional performers in a physically distanced and safe way. Congregations are 

not permitted to sing. 

10.There will be a limit on the number of people dependent on the capacity of the 

church and the social distancing measures in place. (for GBK that will be no more 

than 35) 

11.We will have a booking system in place, please do not be offended if we turn you 

away once our recommended number has been reached.  

12.If you or anyone in your household has any of the symptoms below, please do not 

attend 

a. High Temperature 

b. Persistent Cough 

c. Loss of taste   

13.Anyone who attends does so at their own risk 


